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22 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we continually seek ways to improve at the academy, we welcome your feedback 

and opinions on a range of academy improvement issues each half-term. This half-

term our feedback focus is:  

Reading 

We would very much appreciate it if you could complete the short survey below by 

Friday 12 January. 

https://forms.office.com/e/DqvkiuMhDL 

Your responses will then be used to help shape our next steps and improvements 

within this area. 

All responses are anonymous.  

Many thanks 

Mrs E Dempsey  

Mrs E Dempsey 

Assistant Principal  
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